DNR GREEN BAY

May 1, 2019

State of Wi

DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES

2948 Shawano Avenue

Green Bay, WI

Attention: Sarah Krueger

RE: D&G Mobil Quik Mart Coleman, WI

This is to advise at this time we are not granting permission for access to property.

We at this time need more information in regard to this as we are looking at this also at this time.

Possibly a meeting would be beneficial for all parties involved.

The pecta fund ends June 2020 and would like to get this resolved prior to this time.

George D & Dianna L Hannan



